
From: Fischer, Alex
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: FW: Unocal 5 Water Transfer Facility
Date: Thursday, July 26, 2012 6:23:29 AM

Amber- Please upload this email to Facility ID: 335618
 
Thanks
Alex
 
Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor - Western Colorado

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

(303) 894-2100 ext. 5138

(303) 894-2109 fax

alex.fischer@state.co.us

 
 
 
From: Fischer, Alex 
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 6:21 AM
To: 'Randall Ferguson'
Subject: RE: Unocal 5 Water Transfer Facility
 
Randall,
 
Thanks.  have a safe and fun vacation.
 
Alex
 
Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor - Western Colorado

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

(303) 894-2100 ext. 5138

(303) 894-2109 fax

alex.fischer@state.co.us
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From: Randall Ferguson [mailto:Randall.Ferguson@pdce.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 2:56 PM
To: Fischer, Alex
Subject: Unocal 5 Water Transfer Facility
 
Alex:
 
As per our conversation, I am still gathering produced water volume data needed to finalize the
annual report for the subject facility in the Piceance Basin.  I will be on vacation starting tomorrow
through August 13.  I will hopefully have all the data required when I return and will submit the
report by the end of August at the latest.
 
Thank you for your patience in this regard!
 
 

                  
 
Randall H. Ferguson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
PDC Energy
1775 Sherman St., Ste. 3000
Denver, CO  80203
                  
randall.ferguson@pdce.com                  
Main: (303)860-5800
Office: (303)831-3904
Cell: (303)570-8575
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